
Sayyid Al-Hakeem invites Al-Hikma Sons to communicate with people, explain
the project’s goals and history

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National Movement, met several sincere natives from

the Sons of Al-Hikma on Saturday, 27/5/2023, stressing the importance of steadfastness on the

project and taking pride in it. His Eminence stressed the need to communicate with people,

especially young people, and explain the goals and history of this project.

During the meeting held in his office in Baghdad, Sayyid Al-Hakeem recalled the days of ordeal

and jihad, indicating that faith in Almighty Allah and the project was what mitigated those

ordeals and challenges that passed to the Sons of this honorable path, stressing that adherence

to the Religious Reference and communication with the masses and Iraqi tribes and building

relations with them, and regional and international communication for the benefit of the

homeland and the people is one of the most prominent features of this school.

Sayyid Al-Hakeem pointed to the challenges and campaigns of disruption and confusion that

targeted the sons of this giving school. But, this did not and will not dissuade them from

carrying out their legitimate and national mandate, indicating that those sacrifices made by

Iraqis during the days of adversity at home and abroad were the ones that brought down the

dictatorial rule, as they actively contributed to exposing his criminal methods. 

His Eminence Sayyid Al-Hakeem said, “Each one of you is an icon who carries many great memories

and stories, which holds you responsible to pass them on to generations".


